
GMS Daily Announcements

Friday, March 22nd, 2024

● Today is a B6 Day for band lessons and an orange day for choir lessons.

● No Lessons with Mrs. Patch today.

● Please remember to check the lost and found today, items will be donated

over the break. Please remember we only keep water bottles for 3 days at

this point. Your water bottles should be labeled.

● Today marks the end of the 3rd quarter. This means that when we get

back from spring break we have a great opportunity to finish the school

year really strong academically and socially and emotionally. Please be

kind, respectful, keep our hands to ourselves, and make today and every

day a great day. Let's take time to get some much needed rest and

relaxation, connect with family and friends, and recharge our batteries.

Have an amazing break everyone.


